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ii Liquor Bank-Concil File No. 10-0130 ii

Gwendolyn Walker
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Nov 16, 2017 7:22 AM

Mr. Tim Fargo 

Department of Planning

200 South Spring Street 

City Hall 5th Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: DIR 2009 - 1885 (RV) (PA1) 

Liquor Bank 3600 Stocker Street

Dear Mr. Fargo,

In support of being a homeowner in the area, the Liquor Bank has been an unwelcoming situation to our 
community. It did not start off this way, but through the years it has declined and bring about undesirables.

I feel it is a danger to our neighborhood by the fact of what type of people that use the facility as a hangout. 
These people sell and use drugs and this is not healthy for our community.

My desire as a homeowner is to bring more suitable venues to the area and not further detract from progress 
that can be made.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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Revocation of Conditional Use Permit, for Liquor Bank

Mary Darks
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Nov 16, 2017 10:17 AM

Council File10-0130
I support the revocation of the conditional use permit for The Liquor Bank.
Mary Jones-Darks
Empowerment Congress West Area Neighborhood Development Council (ECWANDC) 
Sent from my iPhone
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Sutro Avenue Block Club
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Nov 16, 2017 4:09 PM

November 16, 2017

ATTN: Jose Huizar, PLUM Chair and Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson, PLUM Vice Chair

RE: Council File No. 10-0130 / DIR 2009-1885 (RV) (PA2) 
The Liquor Bank 3600 Stocker Street

Dear Mssrs. Huizar and Harris-Dawson:

I am writing on behalf of SUTRO AVENUE BLOCK CLUB in the Leimert Park neighborhood of South Los 
Angeles to express our opposition to the continued operation of The Liquor Bank, located at 3600 Stocker 
Street, Los Angeles, CA 90008, based on our observations and belief that the business imperils the health and 
safety of the community.

It is our understanding that the owner has failed to adequately address the undesirable activities the business 
attracts (e.g., loitering, littering, illegal vending, harassment of passersby, disturbances, public consumption of 
alcohol and use of marijuana, among other illicit activities) despite requests over many years from city officials 
and community stakeholders. We deserve businesses that respect and support our right to the peaceful 
enjoyment of our community, not ones that diminish our quality of life.

For the foregoing reasons, we ask that Liquor Bank's license be revoked.

Sincerely,
Diane Robertson 
President
Sutro Avenue Block Cluck 
(serving the 4000-4300 blocks)


